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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 7th, 2024 
 
THANK YOU for supporting the San Juan Island Library! 
 
(Friday Harbor, WA) – Wednesday, August 7th, 2024 
 
The San Juan Island Library Board of Trustees and staff are extremely grateful for our 
community’s approval of the Library Levy Lid Lift for operational expenses in the recent 
election. Thank you to all islanders who voiced their support over the past few months. We 
appreciate your confidence in sustaining the library’s high level of essential services. 
 
With funding in place for the next ten years, the library can continue to offer daily operations 
for access to books, DVDs, technology, and special equipment, in addition to its 24/7 access to 
wifi and multiple online services. Our dedicated staff can continue to offer a wide array of 
educational and enrichment programs for children, teens, and adults. 
 
Our library is for everyone, and we look forward to serving you in the years ahead. 
 
Please contact Laurie Orton at lorton@sjlib.org or (360) 378-2798, or visit www.sjlib.org for 
more information. 
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